
 
 

VICE-PRINCIPALSHIP OPPORTUNITIES FOR  
THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

Competition # 20-200 
 

The Greater Victoria School District anticipates openings for the 2020-2021 school year.  We are seeking 
dynamic leaders with proven records of exemplary teaching and administration. Short-listed candidates 
will be interviewed for the District Eligible Administrator Pool (DEAP).  Successful candidates selected 
for the DEAP will be assigned to specific schools depending upon available vacancies and the suitability 
of the candidates. 
 
Positions in the DEAP are currently available for the following levels: 

 Elementary 

 Middle 

 Secondary 
 
Documented qualifications must include: 
 

1. Master’s degree or current enrolment 
2. BC College of Teachers’ or Ministry of Education certification 
3. Five years exemplary teaching experience 
4. Significant educational administration experiences 

 

Candidates must demonstrate excellence in teaching and leadership in the following areas: 

 Implementing Ministry, District and School goals while establishing a culture of staff 
professional development directly related to student learning and achievement 

 Promoting a comprehensive range of learning opportunities for students, including social 
responsibility, fine arts, athletics, global citizenship, and technology 

 Implementing innovative practices that lead to student success 

 Developing and maintaining a variety of effective decision-making processes that build 
consensus, commitment, and collaboration 

 Fostering team building, a sense of one learning community, and a culture of continuous 
learning in an inclusive learning environment 

 Advocating for public schools and strong community connections 

 Commitment to the First Peoples Principles of Learning 
 
Educators who are interested in these vice-principalship opportunities in the Greater Victoria School 
District are invited to submit an application package as per attached Vice-Principal checklist. 
 
Please direct any inquiries to (250) 475-4119. 
 

Closing Date:  Monday, January 6, 2020 at 12:00 noon  
 

Greater Victoria School District #61, Human Resource Services 
556 Boleskine Road, Victoria, BC V8Z 1E8 

Fax: 250-475-4113 / Email: hrs@sd61.bc.ca 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/91/2019/12/Vice-Principalship-Application-Package-Jan-2020.pdf
mailto:hrs@sd61.bc.ca

